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29th June 2020 
Deputy Rosin Shortall 
Dáil Éireann 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 

E: roisin.shortall@oireachtas.ie 

CC pquestions@hse.ie  

Re: PQ Number 11278/20 

Question:  To ask the Minister for Health if the paper on the current governance arrangements for the HSE health 

protection response to the Covid-19 pandemic which is referred to on page 2 of the NPHET meeting minutes of 14 

April 2020 (details supplied) will be made available. 

Dear Deputy Shortall, 

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health to the 

Health Service Executive for direct response. 

Please find attached governance document, as of the 14th April 2020, prepared by the Chief Clinical 

Officer.  Governance arrangements to support the HSE’s and the HSE’s health protection response remain 

under review.  

I trust this addresses your question.  

Kind regards 
 

 
Joan Gallagher  
Programme Manager  
Office of the National Clinical Director for Health Protection, HSE Health Protection Surveillance Centre 
087 9191 276  
E. Joan.gallagher@hpsc.ie and JoanE.gallagher@hse.ie   

Encl.  
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